

Potters Fields Park Management Trust Memorials Policy

The Trust receives many requests to place permanent memorials, such as statues, sculptures, benches or trees on the Park. Requests are also received for the scattering of ashes.

The Trust takes the view that the placing of any permanent memorials on a park of this size would be inappropriate and could damage the integrity of the original design and layout.

- The Trust will not accept any form of permanent memorial to any individual or event.
- The Trust will not allow ashes to be spread on the Park.
- The Trust may accept donations on the understanding that they will not be associated with any specific planting or structure. Donations can be appropriately acknowledged.

All queries relating to policy should be directed to the Chief Executive at:

Potters Fields Park Management Trust.
Tanner Place
54-58 Tanner Street
London SE1 3PH

Telephone: 020 7036 6410

Email: info@pottersfields.co.uk

April 2020